
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

 

18th February 2019 
 

Dear  Residents, 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We have received a message from Gerd Pontow (No 8) who is in Umhlanga 
Rocks at the moment.  
 
He has a 2 week time share at Cabana Beach but will only be able to use the first 
week. The unit will be available from Saturday 23rd February.  
 
Would you like to use that week for R5 900.00?? 
 
Please give Gerd a ring on his cell phone (083 267 4205) to get further particulars, 
and you could be on your way to the coast. 

Chris Edwards - 084 582 9129 - ResCom Communications 
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A week by the Sea 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


